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On behalf of the nearly 900 members of the Alaska Trappers Association, I would like to express our 
support for the reappointment of Teresa Sager Albaugh to the Board of Game.   Teresa has been a voice 
for the average person on the Board.  She listens carefully to public testimony and brings those 
comments to the discussion with her peers on the Board.  Teresa is a hunter and trapper.  Thus, she 
understands the problems and needs of other people who pursue those activities.   As a woman and a 
rural resident, Teresa brings a unique perspective to the Board.  Her past performance clearly indicates 
her effectiveness on the Board.  Once again, we support her reappointment to the Board of Game. 
 




